
Apprentices – Do you need to complete your Apprenticeship? 


[bookmark: _GoBack]If you are being made redundant and have not completed your Apprenticeship, you can access support from the Redundancy Support Service for Apprentices (ReSSA). 

ReSSA enables individuals to access free online information and telephone support. Helping Apprentices to connect with national and local support services. Which includes financial, legal, health, wellbeing and careers advice services. 

The service will also help redundant Apprentices to identify new Apprenticeship and employment opportunities. Where they are eligible to complete their current Apprenticeship.  The service is made up of three main elements: 


1. Providing Apprentices with advice and guidance on the impact of redundancy 

1. Signposting Apprentices to local and national support services 

1. An Apprenticeship vacancy sharing service to make redundant Apprentices aware of new opportunities 


Apprentices can access the service by visiting Facing redundancy during your apprenticeship or calling 0800 015 0400 to speak to an adviser.  



Both employers and Apprentices can read the news story on GOV.UK for further details on ReSSA.  There are payments for employers who hire a new Apprentice.


